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 We hope you had a lovely week! 

 

.  

We are so proud of Sulayman for 

gaining his Bronze and Silver Awards 

on the Lancashire Reading Trail. He 

has been reading and reviewing lots 

of books to earn his award. 

Well Done Sulayman! 

 

Celebration Assembly 

We would like to invite you into school on Monday 17th July for a special assembly celebrating 

our pupil's achievements throughout the year. This will be held in the Auditorium and will start 

at 1.30pm. Please arrive earlier to make sure you are seated before the assembly starts.  

Please confirm your attendance via School Spider. 

Our current YR5 Pupils have been reading their manifestos this week 

in a bid to become next year’s Head Boy and Head Girl. Well Done 

to each and every one of them.  We are very proud of them all and 

cannot wait for the results.  The results will be announced at the Celebration Assembly. 

 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to those who have taken 

the time to complete the annual parent/carer questionnaires as 

well as the parental questionnaire sent out by Ofsted. We read 

every one and really do appreciate your comments and           

suggestions.  

Just a reminder that the annual school question-

naire remains open until Monday 17th July if 

you would still like to respond. Please scan the 

QR Code. 

Tonight is our Year 6 Leavers Evening.  All the children will be 

dressed in their smart clothes .  Please keep an eye on our fb page 

for photos. 



 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

. We are putting 2 different Makaton signs 

every week onto the newsletter. These are 

our School Signs of the Week and your 

child will be practising these during the 

week in class. These will give you the 

opportunity to practise different signs 

with your child at home. 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Staff - Georgia and Karen.B 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home. 

 

Children Reo 

Nibble and Natter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can view all our policies on the school website : 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk    

Friday 21st July 

Closure after school for 

Summer Holidays  

Aisling’s Class - Albie 

Katie’s Class – Freddie 

Laura’s Class – Edward 

Zoe’s Class – Ted 

Rebecca’s Class- Lucy  

Danielle’s Class - Scott 

Julie’s Class – Katie and Raihan 

 Connor’s Class - Everyone 

Courtney’s Class - Theo 

and Sophie 

  Alex’s Class - Harley 

Tuesday 18th July Nibble and Natter 

Friday 14th July 
Year 6 Celebration      

Evening 

 

Monday 17th July Celebration Awards Assembly 

 

We will be holding our next Nibble & Natter group 

on Tuesday 18th July from 1pm-3pm. Shagufta 

will meet everyone attending in the Rotunda. 

Parent's/Carer's with younger children who may 

wish to attend, please ensure that children are   

supervised during the group. 

 

We look forward to seeing you 

all! 







 


